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Kolva, Patti RECER/r
From: Murray, Ann <amurraymwsd.cc>
Sent: Monday, April18, 2016 11:08AM
To: Findley, Cynthia
Subject: Immunization update/proposed changes L 10

.

Dear Ms Findley,
I would like to comment on the proposed changes for school immunizations. I believe that the 5 day provisional change
is very helpful for the health of our school children. Our students receive several letters and calls about the
requirements, yet the deadline for provisional dates was very far away. Students go for months without being updated.
This change will help all students meet the requirements in a more timely process and keep everyone protected.

Thank you.

Ann Murray RN MSN School Nurse
Midd-West School District
568 East Main St.
Middleburg, PA 17842
570-837-0046 x 2400
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